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 TeleConsult Group 

 

Date : August 11, 2011 

 

To 
The Global Compact Office 
United Nations Global Compact 
 
Subject: Request for grace period for submitting COP  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Due to unavoidable circumstances I will not be able to submit the COP in time. I will be 

travelling till mid- September and will submit the COP on my return. 

I would really appreciate if my request for grace period is accepted. 

We look forward to a long term professional association with you and your esteemed 

organization. Thank you in advance for your kind support and cooperation. 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Naila Chowdhury 
Chairman & CEO 
TeleConsultGroup 
 
 
 
 
 


